
                   
 

30 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

PTA 200 Club 

 

Unsurprisingly, the PTA has been hit hard by the COVID-19 pandemic with many of its large scale 

fantastic fundraising events being cancelled or postponed.  We have decided to launch a 200 Club 

lottery. This is a bit of fun for everyone and will provide the school with some much needed funds as 

the PTA plan to buy the children a new Trim Trail to use at playtime.  

 

Participants buy numbers for just £1.00 each a month (payable as a £5.00 one-off payment for the 

remainder of the 2020/2021 academic year).  Every month there is a prize draw for a cash prize. 50% 

will go to the PTA and 50% will go in the prize pot.  Members may be any person aged over 18, with a 

connection to the school, so whilst you’re having your virtual family chats over the weekend, why not 

spread the word and get them involved.  There is no limit to the amount of members per household, 

or numbers purchased.  The more participants, the bigger the prize!  

 

Mrs Druce is so excited at the launch of the new 200 Club that she has agreed that the child(ren) 

linked to the winning member of the first draw will win a mufti day for their class. 

 

The draw will take place during one of the assemblies on the last Friday of every month (or before if it 

falls during a holiday).  The lucky winner will be published in the school newsletter and on the PTA’s 

facebook page. 

 

To take part all you need to do is fill in the attached form and place it in an envelope with your 

payment of £5.00 per number (cash or cheque payable to ‘Stamford Green Primary School PTA’) 

and hand it to the smiley member of staff at either gate in the morning, or sign up and pay on ‘PTA 

Events’.  

 

All applications must be submitted by Friday 23 April and the first draw will take place on Friday 30 

April 2021.  All numbers will be allocated at random, and you will receive a confirmation of your 

number(s) prior to the first draw.  Any questions please email us on the address below. 

 

Thank you for your continued support to the PTA. 

 

Best of luck!  

 

Darren and Kim Hull on behalf of the PTA 

ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com


 

 
Application for membership of the PTA 200 Club 

 
Completed forms and payment should be placed in an envelope with ‘200 Club’ written on the front 

and given to the member of Stamford Green Staff at either gate in the morning before Friday 23 

April 2021. 

 

I wish to join the Stamford Green Primary School 200 Club and agree to abide by the rules of the 

Club.  I have enclosed £5 per number cash/cheque – payable to Stamford Green Primary School. 

 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone number: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name and class of child(ren) at school:_______________________________________________________ 

 

or  

 

My connection to Stamford Green Primary School is: __________________________________________ 

 

Please assign me ______ numbers in the SGPS 200 Club.  

 

I enclose cash/cheque payment of _________________.  

 

I agree to the 200 Club rules and will abide by decisions made by the PTA and School  

 

Signed: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dated:_________________________________ 

 

 

 

Please return by Friday 23 April 2021 

 
 

 

We require your child(ren)’s information only to confirm that you are eligible to join this lottery. Your personal 

information will be used for the administration and management of this lottery. It will enable us to contact you 

either my phone, email or SMS to inform you if you have won a prize and provide you with renewal details. This 

information will not be shared with anyone else outside of the Lottery organisers and will be securely kept in line 

with the statutory requirements for PTA accounts, after which it will be destroyed. 

 
 


